ﬁ Outlook

21 Norwalk Ave ZBA

From Cindy Tyminski <cyntymin@gmail.com>
Date Thu 9/19/2024 12:33 PM
To  Perillie, Michelle <mperillie@westportct.gov>; Velky, Karen <kvelky@westportct.gov>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Michelle and Karen:

| would like to withdraw application

#ZBA 24-00339 for 21 Norwalk Avenue that was opened and continued to 10/8/24.
Regards,

Cindy



